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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

On Friday 23rd March Oaklands Junior School will be taking part in Sport Relief Week, aiming to 

raise money for local, national and international causes. 

 

Children and staff can join in this event by coming into school wearing any type of sports clothing 

including their PE kit.  If your child would like to take part, there would be a minimum donation of 

£1.00 per child; donations should be handed to their class teacher.  As the children will be going 

outside during the day, please ensure they have some warm clothing with them. 

 

Sport Relief offers us at Oaklands Junior School an opportunity to help those less fortunate than 

ourselves.  Many thanks for your support. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs. H. West 

Headteacher 

 
 

mailto:admin@oaklands-jun.wokingham.sch.uk


 

 
 

 


